

Monthly News



February 2016

Message From The Teacher

Dear Parents,

Here is some information to keep you informed.

Mathematics:

For February we will continue with numberwork (workbook, worksheets from Canadian Grade 2 programme), fractions, multiplying, dividing, money, probability.

Science:

We will continue with fruit and vegetables for 2 more weeks: Then- The Solar System until mid-March.

- ·Parts of a plant
- Parts of a flower
- Pollination
- Planting
- •Fruit (various activities-language, art, maths, baking etc.)
- Vegetables-identify vegetables and fruit
- •Identify which part of a plant we eatcarrot (root), lettuce (leaf), celery (stem), apple tree (fruit)-we use the laptop/projector most days.

Special Events

- Dental Presentation at ABIK 4th
 February
- ✓ National Sports Day 9th February (Holiday)
- ✓ School Sports Day 11th February
- ✓ Trip to Aspire Park on 25th
 February

News

We have new racquets and balls for tennis. All are doing well.

We are all learning how to play chess. If worksheets are completed and corrected, you may keep them at home.

Thanks for your on-going support

| English:

Pupils in Grade 2 have 4 books to study in the Oxford Discover Programme.

- Oxford Discover Student Book (SB)
- Oxford Discover Workbook (WB)
- Oxford Discover Grammar (G)
- •Oxford Discover Writing and Spelling (W and S). They will be sent home at different times. Each day we use the laptop and projector for various language activities.

We are making good progress.

Reading:

LOSSIALLOSSIALLOSSIALOSSIALLOSSIAL

We are making great progress with the SRA reading scheme in class.